From: Society for Industrial Archeology <sia@mtu.edu>
Subject: Re: LCMM grant application
Date: March 1, 2012 12:35:25 PM EST
To: Adam Kane <adamk®@Icmm.org>

Dear Adam Kane
The Society for Industrial Archeology has received your grant application.

Sincerely

Don

Don Durfee

Society for Industrial Archeology
sia@mtu.edu

906-487-1889

Mailing address:

Society for Industrial Archeology
Dept. of Social Sciences

Michigan Technological University
1400 Townsend Dr

Houghton, MI 49931

USA

On Feb 29, 2012, at 3:21 PM, Adam Kane wrote:

Dear Society for Industrial Archaeology Grants Committee,

The Lake Champlain Maritime Museum is pleased to submit this proposal to support an underwater
archaeological study in the Vermont waters of Lake Champlain. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your consideration.

Very best regards,

Adam Kane

Adam Kane

Co-Director

Lake Champlain Maritime Museum
4472 Basin Harbor Road

Vergennes, VT 05491

p. (802) 475-2022 f. (802) 475-2953
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